
20 Jan 07: Welcome  
 
We hope you had a great holiday season. We also apologize for the long delay between site 
updates - we have a list of excuses as long as.... We will start catching up with the Chaplain's 
page. There are new prayer requests for Bob Koonce (UPDATE ON BOB'S SURGERY), 
Chuck Wren, Al Iller's daughter Steffie, and there are updates for Hannah Theriot and Bud 
Allie. John has also provided a new Quarterly Devotional. 
 
The Membership page will be updated next with the addition of the new life membership 
category, and we have received lots of new pictures to post. Since we are so far behind, we 
will post each updated page as it is completed. Thanks for your patience. 


